NAEP Sample Morning Announcement
Good morning students and teachers.  I would like to remind everyone that, today, some of our students will be participating in the National Assessment of Educational Progress. Teachers, please be sure to release those students 5 minutes before the assessment is scheduled to begin.  For those students who are participating, please report to your designated locations on time.  Every student selected to participate plays an important role in measuring what students across the entire country have learned in school.  You have a chance to have an impact on future education policy and decisions, and it is important to participate and do your best.  Thank you.

